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Sally Jackson

From: Billinge, Ryan
Sent: 19 October 2
To: Development Plans
Subject: Barrow Borough Local Plan – Consultation September 2018

Good afternoon  
 
Thank you for consulting Highways England on the main modifications of the Barrow Borough Local 
Plan.  
 
I have read through the modifications and have no comments to make specifically at this time.  
 
I would welcome further consultation of any changes to the local plan, and am happy to answer any 
questions which you may have. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ryan Billinge 
Assistant Asset Manager 
Highways England | Piccadilly Gate | Store Street | Manchester | M1 2WD 

GTN: 0300 470 5135  
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